Freetings

I wish to thank the Never forgotten Honor flight board of directors for all your work giving us a way to see the war memorials in our honor and the monuments in Washington DC. I, like probably a lot of veterans, especially the Vietnam vets, are apprehensive taking the flight because of memories and the poor reception we mostly got returning from Viet Nam. After some thought before I got selected for this flight, a mission like this takes a lot of work from some very special people to put this all together for us to see the very impressive Washington Mall. I decided then I needed to go. Thank you very much for giving us the opportunity to view everything we saw while there. Your hard work is very much appreciated. I know the flight getting back home was not smooth, but the weather did not cooperate. Sun Country did the best and the pilot captain on the flight did everything he could trying to get us back, but again, the weather was too poor and landed in Minneapolis.. It did work out as we did get home 12 hours late and was surprised to see a lot of people at the CWA to welcome us home. I cannot thank you enough for your hard work, and I vow to tell other vets about how great the trip is. I now have a more positive outlook on my past military war experience serving in Vietnam.

Judy Look



Somehow, just saying "thank you" doesn't seem like enough.

But I hope you know how much your kindness has meant to me.

Judy Co. Hook